
 
 

 
 
 
 

Visit our blog 
New articles are added each week 
for parents and cover various 
topics to help families. 

A message from your Coordinator 

Hi families 

Remember, holidays are coming up and our North Arm Camp 
Australia Service will be open during the holidays. We have two 
weeks left of fun filled Christmas crafts, Christmas activities and lolly 
hunts, so come and join us. Book in now as spots are limited!!! 

Thanks, Melissa  
What’s on the menu 

 Christmas Muffins 
 Christmas timber 

craft 
 3D Christmas Tree 

Activities coming up 

 Christmas Muffins 
 Coconut Biscuits 
 Salad Pockets 


